
Hello, 

 

I am a Portland resident, and I have witnessed firsthand how dire the situation is facing so many 

tenants. 

 

I want to voice my support for HB 2004, especially the provision banning no-cause evictions. 

 

Thank you, 

Madeline Kovacs 

6325 N Albina #7 

Portland OR 97217 

--  

Madeline Jane Kovacs 
 +1 510.410.4176 | skype: madeline.kovacs  
  
"The world needs beauty as well as bread..."  - John Muir 
 


